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Dear All
 
I hope this email finds you well in these unsettling times?
 

1)     Please find attached the Painshill Park Trust submission for deadline 9 in response to
change 7.

2)     I would like to confirm that we would wish to speak at the Virtual Compulsory Acquisition
Hearing and attending / speaking from the Trust would be:

-        Richard Reay-Smith – Chairman
-        Louise Russell – Trustee
-        Paul Griffiths – Director

 
Unfortunately as the form  you send to complete is a PDF format I can’t complete it so
hope this will be sufficient?  I can confirm all 3 of us are fine with video conferencing as
during these lockdown  times      have been using for our Trust business.  Do let me know
it would like any more information from me.

 
3)     For the rescheduled open floor hearing we would support it be doing in a virtual style

rather than a written style and we would wish to speak at this.
 
Do let me know if you need anything else from us at this time.
 
With best wishes
Paul
Paul Griffiths
Director of Painshill 
Painshill Park Trust Ltd
Portsmouth Road, Cobham, Surrey, KT11 1JE
Reg. England Company No 1587910

E: paulgriffiths@painshill.co.uk
W: www.painshill.co.uk 
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Comment on Proposed Change 7  - Painshill Park Trust  
 
Painshill Park Trust supports Proposed Change 7 (Optional Alternative Private 
Means of Access to Court Close Farm through Heyswood Campsite).  It will 
protect the Girl Guide’s use of the campsite and at the same time facilitate the 
provision of a substitute for the Trust’s existing access onto the A3 which 
Highways England intends to close. 
 
A substitute entrance to Painshill, which Highways England had previously 
promised to provide, is essential to the survival and continued restoration of 
Painshill Park, a Grade 1 Registered Landscape and one of the foremost 
surviving examples of an 18th Century English Landscape Garden.  
 
13th May 2020 




